
Department of Planning and Environment 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 1 
Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124 

Our ref: DOC22/24339 Your ref: SSD 10456 MOD 2  

Lucinda Craig 
Planning Officer 
Industry and Key Sites Assessments    
Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
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Subject: Request for Advice: Taronga Zoo - Landscape Updates - 2A Bradleys Head Road, Mosman 
(SSD 10456 MOD 2) 

Dear Ms Craig 

Thank you for your email received 23 March 2022 seeking comments on the above proposal. 
Environment, Energy and Science Group (EES) has reviewed the revised Biodiversity Development 
Assessment Report (BDAR), dated March 2022.  

EES considers that the aspects raised in advice dated 8 March 2022 (reference: DOC22/156657) 
have been addressed. This includes EES having adequate access to the case in the BAM-C, the 
BDAR has been adequately certified, the date of the certification is the same as the date on the 
credit report, and the required GIS data has been provided. 

If you have any queries please contact David Way, Senior Conservation Officer via 
David.Way@planning.nsw.gov.au or 02 8275 1324. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Susan Harrison 

Senior Teams Leader 
Greater Sydney Branch  
Biodiversity and Conservation  
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